
RACE BIB INSTRUCTIONS 
 

Each athlete will be provided with a race bib with an ID number that will be used 
in determining finish line order and subsequent results. The race bibs have an 
electronic transponder that is recorded as the athletes cross the finish line. Team 
Managers should check each bib as it is distributed to ensure that it is not 
damaged. Please also ensure that each athlete is correctly fitted before reporting 
to the start line. Each athlete will need to attach the race bib to the front of his 
school singlet using the 4 safety pins provided with each bib. The pins should be 
placed through the 4 small holes in each corner (marked in the sample below). 

As athletes cross the finish line, their time and place will be automatically 
recorded and points allocated to their school. The OZ Timing finish line arch will 
be placed directly above the finish line so that it will be clearly visible as athletes 
approach. Once each athlete finishes, they will need to keep moving forward and 
out of the finish zone so that the finish line area does not become too crowded as 
other athletes finish the race. The race bibs should be collected by the school’s 
team manager, as they will need to be handed back to the ACC event manager at 
the conclusion of the day. 

 
Race bibs will be allocated to schools in groups of 10 for each age group. They 
will not have athlete details (name, etc) - there will be an ID number only. It is 
very important that the correct race bib is given to the athlete that is registered 
to that number. A confirmation list will be provided to each school prior to the 
day. If a change of entry is required, then the new athlete that is replacing the 
athlete that has been withdrawn must be given the same number. Each school 
will only be allocated 60 race bibs in total (10 per age group). 


